
 

   

 

Monday 31st March 2025 
 

Year 2 visit to London 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
As part of our learning in Geography, we will be taking the children to Central 
London.  
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to experience the sights and sounds 
of our great capital city.  The children will be recapping the story ‘Coming to England’ 
written by Floella Benjamin and using their own visit to write a recount during their 
upcoming English lessons.  
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:   Friday 9th May 2025  
   
Time:            During the school day  
 
Place:   Central London (Waterloo Station, Southbank)   
 
Travel:  London Transport 
 
Cost:  £0 
 
Clothing:      Full school uniform and comfy shoes.  Depending on the weather 

children may need a jacket, sun hat and sun cream. 
 
The children will be provided with a packed lunch from school unless you inform us 
that you would like to provide one form home.   All children need a water bottle.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Year 2 team.  
 
 
 


